
HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MINUTES – FEBRUARY 9, 2021

TUESDAY  -  2:03 P.M.
COURTHOUSE LARGE CONFERENCE ROOM

At 2:03 p.m. the Board met for a budget work session with the County Auditor.  The meeting
was held electronically due to COVID-19 public health risks.  Present: Supervisors BJ Hoffman,
Reneé McClellan and Lance Granzow; and Chuck Walters, Jolene Pieters, and Angela Silvey. 

Attending via Zoom: Justin Ites.

County Auditor Jolene Pieters provided the Board with multiple levy scenarios to examine.
Pieters advised all FY 2022 expenses were input; however, Debt Services and some revenue
entries were not yet input.  Pieters is working with the Department of Management to finalize the
budget.

Questions and comments were received from Chuck Walters.

Granzow requested Pieters have a recommendation on max levy rate ready for the 2/10/2021
Board meeting.

At 2:47 p.m. County Treasurer Machel Eichmeier entered the meeting and had questions about
moving monies in connection with the Aerial Greenbelt Project.  Eichmeier will contact CPA
Beth Miller for clarity.

McClellan moved, Granzow seconded to adjourn at 2:52 p.m.  Motion carried.

/s/ BJ Hoffman                       /s/ Jolene Pieters
BJ Hoffman, Chair                                                Jolene Pieters           
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